THE COPPERBELT UNIVERSITY
OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

NOTICE

OPENING DATES FOR 2022/2023 MAY INTAKE AT
RIVERSIDE CAMPUS - KITWE

The Copperbelt University wishes to inform all candidates
recently awarded with GRZ Loans (third list) at Copperbelt
University Campus that the opening date has been scheduled for
8™ May, 2023.

Candidates are advised to formalize their course registration
before commencement of classes. This will enable all registered
students screen with Higher Education Loans and Scholarship
Board (HELSB) in good time.

Please visit the Deputy Registrar’s Office at Academic Affairs
department for further details.
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